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First name: George

Last name: Tibbetts
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Title: 

Comments: To whom it may concern,

I George Tibbetts am in favor of motorized vehicles in the chugach park.  My family has been riding for years and

have been very respectful of the resource.   I see no reason why motorized vehicles should not be allowed. It's a

valuable resource that should be allowed to all.  If you have any questions please contact me at my email or my

cell phone.  907-227-3686.  Thank you


